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'After The Long Walk' is a group of active duty, retired, and former EOD Soldiers, Sailors,
Airmen, and Marines that have come together for one simple purpose, to help one another.

The organization is available 24/7 by calling (888) 412-0470 or by email
afterthelongwalk(@gmail.com.

If you are an EOD or UXO Technician going through difficult times and think suicide is the answer,
please contact 'After The Long Walk' at (888)412-0474 for help.

To help support this valuable organization, please visit AfterThel.ongWalk.com to learn how to
donate. Help eliminate suicide in the EOD / UXO community.
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